B.O.M Agreed Report 8th November 2021

· The Board would like to acknowledge the hard work of Damien Mc Glynn (Clerk of Works) on the building project. It is progressing very well with the move to the new extension imminent.

· Treasurer of the Board gave an update on finances and all monthly expenditures and income reconciled. 

· Thanks were extended to Mrs Carmel Mc Macken LWR, Mrs Janice Daly, Deputy LWR & Mrs T. Shields (AP2) for preparing the new extension as a Covid Compliant Environment.

· Gratitude also extended to the Evaluation Team on the E tender application, Mr Joe Crossan in securing the ICT grant & Mrs C. Mc Macken for the work on the P.E. equipment tender.

· Work has commenced in term 1 to progress a roadmap for short term planning of the New Language Curriculum
 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Best wishes to Mrs Norma Emery (18yrs) on her upcoming retirement & acknowledge the work of the staff in preparing for Peter Kelly (caretaker) Covid friendly send off!

· The Board wishes the school well in their move to the new extension in the coming weeks.


Next Meeting Monday 17th January




